[image: image1.jpg]




FACT SHEET
SNIA Supports the Successful Army iPERMS Implementation

A Soldier serving a world away in combat operations can instantly manage his career, even from a laptop in the desert.  An Active Army, Reserve, or National Guard Soldier can look directly at their personnel records from her home computer.  Soldiers can communicate issues regarding their Official Military Personnel File (OMPF) in real time and provide updates that will automatically route the record to the right area of operation. The Soldier’s OMPF is their history and their future, a valuable asset that must be protected. 
This is now possible with the U.S. Army’s interactive Personnel Electronic Records Management System (iPERMS).  The mission is to provide a secure, non-volatile computer storage system for military personnel records with quick, reliable access to those records.  At last count, over 3.7 million records had been added to this system. The iPERMS system of today grew from seeds of the technical work planted at the SNIA Technology Center.
Daniel Klute, the technical lead for SAIC, describes the iPERMS / SNIA relationship as "a way we can test our assumptions against the requirements and the modularity of the solution in an impartial environment." "The SNIA Lab provided an isolated, secure lab facility for our engineers and enabled access to the vendors' engineers," says Klute. “The fact that the SNIA Technology Center provides a comprehensive infrastructure and support services has allowed the engineers to maintain momentum throughout the engagement.”
The high Customer Acceptance of iPERMS is most notable.  The Soldier has embraced the system.  Internal and external system owners are requesting interfaces to enhance their web-based business process redesign.  User feedback indicates 97% acceptance rating, with minimal technical support.
- CONTINUED -

“iPERMS has generated tremendous cost avoidances and efficiency increases for Army Active Duty, National Guard, and Reserve forces,” according to Mr. Jim Riggs, iPERMS Program Manager.  “The system eliminates the need to store paper military personnel records, and we no longer have independent silos of personnel information scattered across the Total Force.”   
Keeping abreast of changes in technology is a challenge and the Army iPERMS project depends on SNIA members for network and storage technologies.   While SNIA Technology Center is moving to a beautiful, new facility, the dependable staff and solid infrastructure will be there to support the Army in future collaborations.
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